St Alban's CE Primary School



Executive Headteacher: Mrs Alison Adair Head of school: Mrs Amy Gurner

Morthen Road, Rotherham, S66 1EU. Tel: 01709 542878.
Email: stalbans@sap.dsat.education
Website: wsap.academy
"Educating for life in all its fullness."



National Support School designated by

National College for

Teaching & Leadership

5th May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Rotherham Music has taken the decision to move its learning programmes to an online approach in order to ensure that it can continue to provide high quality music education during this period of closure. If your child currently has an instrumental lesson and you want to continue this in the Summer term, please read the information below.

The service will use an online platform called Zoom to deliver all lessons, with teachers working online from their home and teaching pupils who will also be at home. In order to support this, there is new Online Education and Distance Learning Protocol & Guidance to ensure that safeguarding measures and quality assurance is in place when delivering lessons remotely.

You will continue to pay the same as you do now for lessons, but you may be invoiced by Rotherham Music, rather than school and you will be able to pay using Rotherham Councils online payment system.

If you are interested in your child receiving lessons in this way, please contact Rotherham Music directly on music@rotherham.gov.uk with your child's name, school and the instrument and they will send you the relevant documentation and forms to complete. If you have any queries, please contact Rotherham Music direct and they will be happy to help.

Yours sincerely,

Amy Gurner

Head of School